Piute Ponds

My favorite primary grade experience was in second grade
when my teacher was Mrs. Grubb. She spent a lot of money and
time so we would go to Piute Ponds once a month. At Piute Ponds
she always let us use binoculars to look at the birds. Mrs. Grubb
made us cool clipboards to tally how many birds we saw.

At Piute Ponds we always learned a lot and didn't even realize
it. It was like Mrs. Grubb made it our classroom for the day. We
learned about science because she showed us all the different birds
and different types of environments. We learned about math
because we tallied how many birds we saw and then at the end of
the year we made graphs. In language arts we always wrote about
the frip when we got back to the classroom.

Even when we were in our classroom she still made us feel like
we were outside and at Piute Ponds. She brought cool rocks from
Piute Ponds and feather from all the different birds. She had actual
animails that used to be alive in her classroom for us to study. She
would tfeach us how to draw the birds and animals we saw.

Piute Ponds will always be my favorite second grade
experience and Mrs. Grubb is one of my favorite teachers ever!



